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 We have three undergraduate teacher candidates and one MAT teacher 
candidate in the field for the spring semester.  Thank you for your support. 

 
 We will be looking for practicum placements and mentor placements for both 

programs for the spring.  Jo Craven will be contacting you at the district and 
building level for placements. Please keep your doors open for supervising 
opportunities.   

 
 
 In order to reach the demands of the growing adult population, President 

Armstrong has required all adult learning courses to be available in an online 
forum by the summer at Thomas More.  Many MAT courses and the MEd 
program in the Education Department will be offered online as of this 
summer. We will be sending information about how prospective students can 
enroll. 
 


